
Department of Energy 
Savannah River Operations Office 


P.O. Box A 

Aiken, South Carolina 29802 


FEB 0 2 2015 

The Honorable Jesse H. Roberson 
Vice Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana A venue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Madam Vice Chairman: 

SUBJECT: 	 Defense Nuclear Faci lities Safety Board Recommendation 201 2-1 Implementati on 
Plan Action 2c-3 

This letter is to inform you that we have completed the subj ect action: 

• 	 Action 2c-3: Complete install ation and acceptance testing of the Plutonium Fuel 
Form Facility Fi re Detection & Alarm System (FOAS) for Surveillance and 
Maintenance and deacti vation phases. 

As reported in our 2014 Annual Report, Building 235-F FDAS upgrades were installed in 20 14. 
The fo ur items identified during system testing have been resolved. The system has been 
accepted by F-Area Operations and placed into service. 

If you have any questi ons please contact me or have yo ur staff contact Patrick McGuire, 
Assistant Manager for Nuclear Material Stabilization at (803) 208-3927. 

Sincerely, 

David C. Moody 
Manager 

NMPD- 15-003 7 

cc: 
Mark Whitney, EM- 1 
Jim Hutton, EM-40 
Todd Lapointe, EM-41 
Joe Olencz, AU-1.1 


